

If you're a girl age 8 or older, an exciting event is happening for you on March 29. That's when a new meeting for girls and women in the Church will be held, and you're invited! You can gather at your stake or ward building with your mom, sisters, friends, and Primary leaders. It's a special chance to hear our Church leaders speak just to you!

Please write and tell us about your experience at this history-making meeting!



## **Moon Cakes!**



Adam and Ollie read the article about Will from Taiwan (Aug. 2013) and were excited to make the Moon Festival cakes. They worked together and had lots of fun! The cakes were really delicious!

Adam and Ollie C., ages 10 and 5, England

## Glad You're My Family



loved the story "Glad You're My Dad" (Feb. 2013). It helped me because I have family members that don't go to church. This story taught me to love them for who they are and what they do, whether they're members or not.

Ella P., age 10, Utah, USA

## On the Trail with the Friend



We enjoyed reading your "On The Trail" articles each month in 2013 so much that we decided to visit all the locations on our summer vaca-

tion. It was so neat to go to the Hill Cumorah Pageant. We also enjoyed completing the maps!

Kaitlyn, Megan, and Peyton F., ages 9, 7, and 5, Alabama, USA

Was there a letter or a story in this month's issue that helped you? Tell us bout it. Turn to page 48 to find out how.